

MEMO

To: Regional Medical Laboratory (RML) Clients

From: Sandra Latham, Director of Satellite Operations

Subject: Patient Service Center closing, Utica Park Clinic Central Location

Date: November 10, 2010

The RML patient service center located at 1245 S. Utica, Ground level, will cease to be an RML facility on Friday, November19. We will continue to have an RML Patient Service Center located in the Hillcrest Physicians Building at 1145 S. Utica Ave., Suite G163 for the convenience of our patients and clients in that area. The phone number is 585-1630, and the fax number is 585-9521. Beginning November 19, the hours of the Patient Service Center located at 1145 S. Utica Ave, Suite G163 will be expanded to 7:30 am to 5:30 pm, Monday through Friday.

For additional information and locations please go to www.RMLonline or call 744-2500.